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Dear families of St. Kevin’s G.N.S, 
 
At the end of our first week back I’d like to express my gratitude and the gratitude of all the 
staff for your co-operation with all our systems this week. 
It was so lovely to have the girls back and all looking so well. I’ve really enjoyed meeting the 
girls and boys in the morning. 
School this year is a very different experience from normal but we are doing our utmost to 
keep everyone safe and well. 
I have a few requests for the coming week 
 

• Please don’t enter the school grounds before 8.40 am. 
• If at all possible, please encourage your daughter to enter the school 

gates on her own. We have our new path and our stewards to keep her 
safe. 

• Please maintain social distance if collecting from Junior and Senior 
Infants. 

• If someone is running late (and it can happen occasionally to anyone), 
please ring the office 01-4517981, and I will come out and escort your 
daughter in. The outside doors will close at 9.15 am. 

• In the past you may have given a note to your daughter to inform 
teacher of something – this year, please email. All the teachers’ emails 
are on the website www.stkevinsgns.com  

• Try to make sure that your daughter can open and close all her 
belongings. 

 
Your daughter’s teacher will update you along the way. 
Unfortunately, from next week on, there will be no treats sent home- another Covid 
sacrifice! 
 
Thanks again and have a good weekend. 
Slán go fóill, 
Miriam Dignam 


